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Weekly COVID positive reports will be posted on the district website each Friday, 
beginning August 13.  

The following additional mitigation strategies have been implemented K-12: 

• Whenever possible/feasible, schools should keep students spread out during 
lunch and avoid holding large indoor gatherings. 

• All curriculum nights will be virtual. 
• When face-to-face meetings are essential, schools should have attendees social 

distance to the extent possible. 
• Field trips that have already been approved may continue, but no new field trips 

will be scheduled until further notice. Trips that are curriculum-related, such as 
Junior Achievement and CTAE, may continue. 

• Nonessential visitors are not permitted inside schools. We will still allow mentors, 
student teachers, and others who are there to support curriculum/instruction. 

Athletics and outdoor events will continue as scheduled.  

 


